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Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 

Aug. 18 – FDMC Inc. Board meeting – 6:30 pm at church 

Aug. 20 – Elder Team – 6:00 pm 

Aug. 30 – Safe Church training during Sunday school hour.  Attendance highly encouraged. 

Sept. 25-27 – Annual Church Retreat at Penn Valley Retreat Center.      Speakers: Kaylene and Jim Derkson  

Oct. 19 – MCC Volunteer day at MCC Resource Center 9:00 am-3:00 pm. 

 

Sunday, August 2       Sunday, August 9 
Message Chuck Snyder     Rhoda Yost 

Greeters John H and Kathryn Landis   Becky Nolt and John J. Landis    
 

~Many of us have extra songbooks from attending Mennonite World Conference. We would love to continue to sing songs 

from these books and are inviting you to donate any extra songbooks you have to WHMC. A box will be put at the back of 

the church this Sunday August 2 and the following Sunday to collect them. We will then distribute them among the song 

racks in the sanctuary.  

 

~HELP NEEDED…The Property Committee would like to have volunteers to help edge and mulch around the shrubs 

beginning at 7:30 a.m., on Saturday, August 8th.  Please let Jim Oswald know if you are able help.  

 

~Our final safe church training is during Sunday school on August 30th.    It is highly encouraged that all regular attendees 

attend this training as part of our safe church initiative.      ~Pastor Randy 

 

~Adults and Youth Sunday School class for August 
Aug.  2, 9, 16, 23 adults will study the book, “What We Believe Together” and others will hold separate classes. 

Aug. 30 – Safe Church training     

 

~School kits are needed for MCC.  During the months of July and August, we will be filling school kit bags for MCC. Our 

thanks to Ruth Ann Reinford who sewed the bags for us to fill.   Empty bags can be found at the back of the sanctuary. The 

following items are needed for each kit:  
4 spiral or perforated notebooks (8.5 in. x 10.5 in. and 70 sheets) 

8 unsharpened pencils 

1 ruler (flat, flexible plastic; indicating both 30 cm. and 12 in.) 

12 colored pencils (in packaging) 

1 large pencil eraser 

 

PAID AND VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITIES AT THE PRESCHOOL 

~The Parent and Preschool Center is still looking for a teacher for the PreK 4-5 class for the fall.  If you know of anyone 

who is qualified and might be interested, please call Christine Stahl at 397-5717. 

~Also there is a great need for volunteers to help with childcare during Connections on Tuesday mornings.  Please give 

prayerful consideration to helping fill the slots still open.  You will be blessed and rewarded!  Call 397-5717. 

 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE AT LANCASTER MENNONITE SCHOOL 
 

 ~A part-time cook position is available for the evening meal at Lancaster Mennonite School, Monday-Friday, 3-6 

p.m. serving about 50 dorm students from around the world. A variety of menus offer the students nutritious options.  

 Persons of underrepresented racial/ethnic groups are encouraged to apply. For more information please contact Dottie Weber 

at (717) 299-0436, ext. 328, or weberdg@lancastermennonite.org. 

 

  

~Lancaster Mennonite School is seeking a mini-bus driver for transporting students from the York area to the 

Lancaster Campus. The time commitment is about four hours each day, with the possibility of additional hours driving field 

trips. Certification is preferred, but we are willing to train. Persons of underrepresented racial/ethnic groups are encouraged to 

apply. For more information, contact Jim Baer at baerjw@lancastermennonite.org. 


